PUBLIC NOTICE

COTTONWOOD CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
69™ ANNUAL COTTONWOOD CHRISTMAS PARADE

Saturday, December 2, 2023
11:00 A.M.
On Main Street,
COTTONWOOD, AZ 86326

This is to notify the public that the Cottonwood Chamber of Commerce is having its 69"
Annual Christmas Parade. This event will take place on Saturday, December 2, 2023, at
11:00 a.m. on Main Street, Cottonwood, AZ 86326.

While this is not an official City Council meeting, public notice is given for this event
because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or
Committees may be present at one time.

11-22-2023
Marcy Gamér’ ™ Date
Deputy City Clerk

Date posted at physical locations: 11-22-2023
Staff initials: DJ



